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Re: Done in 45 appeal letter to parents
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Ellie Beckler Williams <ebeckler@stoneridgeschool.org> Fri, Jan 26, 2024 at 1:44 PM
To: Deanne Ciatto <dciatto@stoneridgeschool.org>

Dear <Name>, 

The Stone Ridge Fund is thrilled to announce that the Done in 45 Challenge is officially on! The goal of the
Challenge is to encourage every parent to make a gift or pledge to The Stone Ridge Fund during the 45-
school-day period of October 20-December 15. We are aiming for 100% participation this year so please
help us reach our goal!

Gifts to The Stone Ridge Fund directly impact every Stone Ridge student as The Stone Ridge Fund
supports our faith community, excellent curriculum, superb faculty and staff, and outstanding arts and
athletics programming.

Every gift to The Stone Ridge Fund makes a difference, and we are deeply grateful for you. Will you
support Stone Ridge this year with a gift of <Ask Amount>? 

In the coming weeks, you will be hearing from the parent Class Captains and will be greeted in the carpool
line in the hopes that you will make your annual commitment (gift or pledge) to The Stone Ridge Fund
before the School departs for Christmas Break on December 15, 2023. Pledge payments can be made
through June 30, 2024. 

I look forward to seeing you at carpool, and I thank you for your belief in the mission of Stone Ridge. 

Gratefully, 

Maryann Luongo
Chair, The Stone Ridge Fund
Proud SR Parent, Annie ‘26

On Fri, Jan 26, 2024 at 1:42 PM Deanne Ciatto <dciatto@stoneridgeschool.org> wrote:
Can you send me a copy of  the done in 45 appeal letter to the parents?  

Deanne Ciatto
Director of Parent Relations
dciatto@stoneridgeschool.org
301.657.4322 ext. 1615
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--
Ellie Beckler Williams '12
Stone Ridge School of the Sacred Heart 
Director of The Stone Ridge Fund
301-657-4322 ext.1614


